
FIREHOUSE SUBS’ PUBLIC SAFETY FOUNDATION AWARDS GRANT TO SHARON TOWNSHIP POLICE 

DEPARTMENT 

 

The Sharon Township Police Department, with support from Belle Restaurant Group, our local Firehouse 

Subs franchise located at 6454 Sawmill Rd. Columbus, Ohio 43235, submitted a Firehouse Subs Public 

Safety Foundation grant request for three Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs). The Department is 

honored that Foundation approved that request. One of the AEDs will be assigned to patrol officers to 

supplement one that the Department currently has in operation. The other two will be strategically placed 

within the Sharon Township Police Department and Administrative building to be used not only by other 

Township employees, but by the general public as well.  

 

In 2005, the Firehouse Subs founders established the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation with the 

mission of providing funding, life-saving equipment, and educational opportunities to first-responders and 

public safety organizations. Through the non-profit 501(c)(3), Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation 

has granted more than $31 million to hometown heroes in 46 states, Puerto Rico and Canada, including 

more than $1.5 million in Ohio. 

When you visit a Firehouse Subs restaurant, please thank them for their support of all first responding 

agencies, and for helping us to help save lives.  

 

All of us at the Sharon Township Police Department support the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation. 


